
     
    

  
      

 

  
           

             
               

            
        

    

 
   

 

From: Alève Mine <info@alevemine.com> 
Sent: 23 janvier 2023 03:09 
To: Media <media@acvm-csa.ca> 
Subject: input on regulatory framework for short selling 

Dear Ilana 

Referring to https://www.iiroc.ca/news-and-publications/notices-and-guidance/csa-and-iiroc-seek-
input-regulatory-framework-short-selling-canada, I would like to provide the following brief input: short 
selling should be illegal in all its forms. Indeed, just like arbitration, it doesn't help price definition per se, 
rather, it modifies the market in its dynamics or reach for the purpose of grabbing money during price 
changes, unduly empoverishing others, while not bringing any relevant value, neither from any social or 
sustainability standpoint, nor to the industrial or commercial activity that it impacts upon. 

I hope this helps, 

Best 
Alève Mine, 
Founder OneGoal Initiative 
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